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IPSE Day at the Capitol 
Cancelled/Session Schedule requires big 

Budget Break 

 
 
Dawn A. Randolph, MPA 
February 6, 2020 

Session adjourned until Tuesday, Feb 18th so 
the IPSE day at the Capitol is cancelled for 
today/Thursday Feb 6th.  However, Mental 
Health Day at the Capitol is still on at the 
Freight Depot from 8am to noon this Friday, Feb 7th. 
  
The House and Senate have agreed to take the next eight business 
days off to tackle the amended budget.  SR 712 sets the calendar 
showing the General Assembly meeting full weeks from Feb 18th to 
March 12th. 
  
Crossover day is set for March 12th, which will be the 28th 
day.  Technically the session could end March 31st but that is unlikely 
to happen.  The leadership has not agreed on the schedule for the final 
12 days of the session yet and likely won't until March. 
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Call for Information 

  
THE PORTAL is a communication tool for GATES 
and GATES members.  If you have stories about 
your organization, staff announcements, program 
descriptions, or other information you want to 
share with other GATES members, please send 
the info to Charles Hall, chall@asginfo.net  
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THE PORTAL is a 
regular publication 
of GATES.  If you 
have staff or others 
associated with 
your organization 
that you would like 
to receive THE 
PORTAL, please 
send their email 
address to:  
Charles Hall,  
chall@asginfo.net  
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